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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 11:27 AM
To: Marcia Moermond
Cc: Mai Vang; Joanna Zimny
Subject: 557 Dale St N -Trailer

Good morning Marcia , 
 
The trailer has not been removed from the rear yard. I spoke to the resident at the property who told me he will remove 
it right now. 
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need. Sorry for the delay. Sean is out and forwarded this request to 
me. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 

 
Sent from my iPhone 


